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Hello Ann. My client, Crandall Realty, LLC, has a mortgage lender that is requesting a “code compliance letter” from
your office, regarding 378 Presumpscot Street. | have attached a proposed letter for your consideration, which | believe
is consistent with other letters that have been issued by your office.

I’ll follow up with a call, but please let me know if you have any comments or questions. And please let me know (i)
what the current charge is for such a letter, and when that charge is payable, and (ii) an estimate of when you expect
you will be able to issue the final letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Tony

Anthony M. Calcagni, Partner
One Portland Square

Portland, ME 04112-0586
Office: (207) 253-4516

Bio: verrilldana.com/acalcagni

Verrill Dana..

This email and any attachment was sent from the law firm Verrill Dana, LLP. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you suspect
that you were not intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. Thank you.
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